
This Week “at Grace” 
TODAY, SUNDAY, February 16, 2025 
 Bible Study (Berean Class) .......................................... 9:30 A.M. 
 Morning Worship ........................................................ 11:00 A.M. 
 Fellowship Meal .......................................................... 12:15 P.M. 
MONDAY 
TUESDAY 
 Prayer Group  ............................................................... 10:30A.M 
 Mission Committee ...................................................... 5:00 P.M. 
WEDNESDAY 
THURSDAY 
Praise Team Rehearsal .................................................. 6:00 P.M. 
FRIDAY 
 Fasting Friday 
SATURDAY 
 Ladies Bible Study ........................................................ 9:30 A.M. 
 Girls of Grace…………………………………………..….4:00 P.M.  
 The office will be open this week: 
  From Tuesday to Friday from 8:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

Upcoming Meetings 
Discipleship Committee ... Sunday, February 23 at 5:00 P.M. 
Elder/Deacon .................. Monday, February 24 at 6:00 P.M. 

KIDS MINISTRIES TODAY 
Children Aged “K” to 5th grade “Kids Quest” may be 

dismissed after Pastoral Prayer  
Nursery Available Open at 10:45 A.M. Please pick 

up no later than 12:15 P.M. Thanks 
Giving at “Grace”  

Budgeted Weekly: $5,948.67 
Tithes & Offering Last Week: $5,375.00 

Budgeted Monthly: $25,777.58 
Received –Giving and Rent- Last Month: $25,958.00 

ZELLE ELECTRONIC GIVING IS NOW AVAILABLE 
Send the money to Grace Missionary Church with our 

email: gmczion@sbcglobal.net 
 

“Romans” 
 
 

Romans 3:1-8 

 
 

February 16, 2025 
Grace Church 
1415 27th Street  •  Zion IL 60099 
Pastoral Staff: 
Doug Carlson 
Jeff Norman 
Worship Directors: 
Ed & Linda Steinke 
 

847-746-1238  •  gmczion@sbcglobal.net 
www.gmczion.org 

 

mailto:gmczion@sbcglobal.net
http://www.gmczion.org/


 Call To Worship 
 

Psalm 108:1-5 
 

 Singing His Songs… 
 

Goodness of God 
Made Me Glad 

Great Is Thy Faithfulness 
Revelation Song 

 
 
 Welcome & Giving His Tithes and Our 

Offerings… 
- Announcements 
-  

 Greeting One Another 
  
 Message– Pastor Jeff Norman 

 
 

”…” 
Romans 3:1-8 

 
 Closing Song 

 
 

Your Grace Is Enough 
 

Week 3 Missionaries 
Mark & Ruth McDowell in the Philippines 

Paul & Carol Suzuki, in Japan 
The Maylands in Greece 

 
 

Notes and Announcements 
February 16, 2025 

 
 
 

Girls of Grace “Picture Perfect” 
You are invited to our annual 

Mother/Daughter get-together on 
Saturday, February 22, in the 

Fellowship Hall at 4:00 P.M. Sign 
up on the back table! 

 
We need a teacher and two helpers for Kids 

Quest, to teach and help one Sunday a month.  
If you’d like to be part of this ministry, please 

talk to Judy Carlson. Thanks! 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

Today: Fellowship Meal after the service 
Sunday, February 23:  Food Pantry 
 

Please, No uncovered beverages in the 
Sanctuary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Grace Prayer Sheet for the Month of 
February 2025 

 
This month’s On-going Needs 

 
  Paul Helm   Darlene Werner 
  Luz Maria Martinez Toni Harrington  
  Carissa Brown  Shirley Odom  
  Ellen Gilroy   Dick Beem   
  Donny McGlamery    

 
This Month’s Pressing Needs 

Leah Stevens 
Al McElroy on Hospice Care 

Dorothy Senter  
Martha Rios 

______________________________________________________
______________________________________________________
______________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________ 
 

Nursing Homes/Assisted Living/At Home 
Marilyn Muro, Violeta Mendez, Yolanda Balitchik, Betty 

Dickinson, Wendy & Ben Meyer 
 

If you have any prayer need and want us to add it to the 
prayer chain and this prayer sheet, please look for a prayer 
form in the offering table, fill it out and place it on the 
offering plate or the office mailbox.  Thanks 
 
 
 
 
 

Something New for the New 
Year! 

 
By popular demand, 
we will be starting the 
Sunday Morning 
Service at 10:45 A.M. 
beginning March 2nd. 
 
Welcome Fellowship 
will start at 10:00. 
 
The nursery will be 
available at 10:30. 
 
 

 
 

 
Baby Bottle Campaign. There are 
baby bottles available for this year’s 
FRCZ fundraiser. Please pick one up, 
sign your name on the list and the 
numbers of bottles you are taking. 

Please return by February 23. Thank 
you!!  You can also donate virtually! Use the link 

below to donate, and look for our “Grace 
Church” group! 

https://runsignup.com/Race/Donate/IL/Zion/BabyBo
ttleCampaign?back=T#tab-teamFundraiserSelect 

https://runsignup.com/Race/Donate/IL/Zion/BabyBottleCampaign?back=T#tab-teamFundraiserSelect
https://runsignup.com/Race/Donate/IL/Zion/BabyBottleCampaign?back=T#tab-teamFundraiserSelect
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